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SEWER CONSTRUCTION IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
August 13, 2019 
 

Venice Dual Force Main Sewer Project 
NOTICE OF UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 

***UPDATED*** 
RESCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 7, 2019 

Background 
LA Sanitation & Environment is building a new 54-inch diameter pressurized sewer line from Venice  
to the Hyperion Water Reclamation Plant in Playa del Rey to replace the existing 50-year-old sewer line.  
Learn more at www.lacitysan.org/vdfm  

 

What to Expect 
As part of the sewer line construction, it is necessary to connect the sewer line to the diversion structure at Waterview 
Street. The project site preparation and setup will include:   

• Three lanes of traffic on Vista del Mar will remain open at all times 
• Traffic on Vista del Mar between Waterview and Napoleon Streets will be moved to the east side  
• Northbound traffic will become one lane at Waterview Street for 1,500 feet, from south of Napoleon Street to 

Surf Street 
• Southbound traffic will remain two lanes on Vista del Mar 
• No parking on both sides of Vista del Mar near the traffic control area 

 

Time and Location 
Where:  Vista del Mar between south of Napoleon Street and Surf Street 
 
When:   Saturday, September 7, 2019 through summer 2020 
 
Work Hours:  On-going construction on Monday through Friday, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Implementation on Saturday, 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
 

 

Additional Construction Information 
• Through traffic will be maintained at all times 
• Driveway, trash and delivery access will be maintained 
• After 5:00 p.m. and weekends, call the LA Sanitation & Environment Customer Care Center at (800) 773-2489 
• Project Construction: Spring 2017 through Summer 2020 – Schedule is subject to change due to weather and 

other unforeseen circumstances 
 

Contact Us 
Frank Arens (213) 485-3221 frank.arens@lacity.org  
LA Sanitation & Environment Customer Care Center (800) 773-2489 
VeniceDualForceMain.SewerProject@lacity.org  
www.lacitysan.org/vdfm 
Follow LA Sanitation & Environment to stay updated with the latest news and events! 
 
   
 
 

 
 
 

 
As a covered entity under Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Los Angeles does not discriminate on the basis of disability and, upon request, will provide reasonable accommodation to ensure equal 
access to its programs, services and activities. 
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Lane Striping  


